FAMILY AND CONSUMER SCIENCES
REGENTS ACADEMIC ADVISOR 'Y COMMITIEE

OCTOBER 24, 2008, 10 A.M.
GEORGIA CATTLEMEN'S ASSOCIATION
MACON, GA

The Regents Academic Advisory Committee on Family and Consumer Sciences
met on October 24, 2008 at the Georgia Cattlemen's building at 100 Cattlemen's
Drive, Macon, GA. Dr. Darby Sewell conducted the meeting. Representatives from
the following institutions were present: Dr. Darby Sewell, Abraham Baldwin College;
Dr. Tim Marshall, Abraham Baldwin College; Dr. Laura Jolly, University of Georgia;
Dr. Jan Hathcote, University of Georgia; Dr. Roger Hill, University of Georgia; Dr.
Virginia Richards, Georgia Southern University; Dr. Judy Monsaas, University System
of Georgia; and Dr. Linda D. Johnson, Fort Valley State University. The institution
representatives were welcomed and given packets of information from the Georgia
Cattlemen's Association.

Dr. Monsaas, USG Liaison gave updates from the Board of Regents. Dr. Monsaas
gave each participant a handout describing the Roles and Responsibilities of the
Advisory Committee chair, members and liaison. Additionally, information was given
on the FY10 Budget plans and the proposal for Core Curriculum Revision.

Dr. Sewell reviewed the names and contact information of institutions with family
and consumer sciences courses and/or curriculums. Transfer issues and other
issues pertaining to FCS were discussed. Transfer Articulation issues affecting all
institutions represented at this meeting was discussed. Dr. Sewell had prepared a
handout for this discussion. A review of Area F compliance was discussed as well as
family and consumer sciences education.

Dr. Linda D. Johnson is to serve as chair-elect and secretary for 2008-2009.

The committee was adjoined.

Respectfully submitted, ;

Linda D. Johnson, PhD
Family and Consumer Sciences



